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NEWS  RELEASE 
 

$3,000,000 PRIVATE PLACEMENT NEGOTIATED 
 

 

Vancouver, BC - January 29, 2019 - Valdor Technology International Inc. (“Valdor”) (TSX: 

VTI-V) is pleased to announce that a non-brokered private placement has been arranged 

for 60,000,000 Units at a price of $0.05 per unit for gross proceeds of $3,000,000.  Each 

Unit is comprised of one common share and one transferrable share purchase warrant.  

Each warrant will entitle the holder to purchase one additional common share of Valdor at 

a price of $0.055 per share for a period of five years from the date of closing of the private 

placement.  The private placement is subject to the acceptance of the TSX Venture 

Exchange.  

 

Qualified persons acting as finders will receive a commission in accordance with the 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange.  The proceeds from this financing will be used for 

corporate development, general working capital and corporate expenses. 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF VALDOR TECHNOLOGY INTERNATIONAL INC. 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 

defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy 

or accuracy of this release. 

 

This news release may contain assumptions, estimates, and other forward-looking 

statements regarding future events. Such forward-looking statements involve inherent 

risks and uncertainties and are subject to factors, many of which are beyond the 

Company's control that may cause actual results or performance to differ materially from 

those currently anticipated in such statements.  
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